
 

 

 
 

6 Glenburn Park, Bangor, Co Down, BT20 5RG 

 
Dear Parents,  

The Winter Fair is on Friday 16th November 2018 from 6-8pm. This year, the fair will be split into 4 sections.  

 

Section 1: Games in the Hall 

Games will be run in the hall. To play these games, children must purchase a games card at cost of £1.50 for 

5 games. The game cards will be available to purchase before the evening via your class teacher. They will 

also be available at the entrance to the hall on the night. For every game played and won, your child will 

receive a point. Once they have completed their card, they can go and claim their prize from the prize stand 

in the hall.  

Section 2: Children’s crafts in the P3 corridor 

There will be several crafts in each room which children can pay to do. 

Room 7 Room 8 Room 9 

Tattoos                           50p/£1 Nails                                    £1 Face painting                      £1.50 

Keyrings                         £1.50 Card craft                         50p/£1 Tiles                                        £1 

Baubles                          £1.50 Bead making T shirts                                £2.50 

 

Section 3: Craft Stalls in the P4 and P5 corridor 

We have several crafters hiring a table for the evening, selling their wares and taking orders for Christmas 

gifts. 

P4 Corridor 

Captain Tortue Mamafudge Wild and Wonderful flowers   

Neal’s Yard Word up prints and art Jewellery 

 Painted Glassware Norwex 

 

P5 Corridor 

Scholastic Books Little Green door Gifts Tombola and Lucky Dip 

Forever living Little Somethings Jewellery 
and gifts 

Mary Ellen Crafts 

Triple A crafts Cards Steph Hanlon Art Teresa Carter GIfts 

 

Section 4: Food and Tombolas 

Bottle Tombola Conference room beside Hall  

Chocolate Tombola Conference room beside hall  

Food Canteen 

Disco P1/P2 Playground 

Cake stall Library beside canteen 



 

As always, we will be asking for help to try and ensure the event runs smoothly. A volunteer list will be in the 

playground and in the foyer during the week of parent-teacher interviews. If you can spare an hour, please 

sign up for a stall, with your name, phone number and child’s classroom. There will be a prize for the class 

with most parent volunteers.  

We will also be asking pupils to bring something in on the week leading up to the fair. To give you notice, we 

are asking  

P1 and P2 to bring in chocolate wrapped or in a bag. 

P3, P4, P5 to bring in a cake  

P6, P7 to bring in a bottle wrapped or in a bottle bag. 

 

We will also be starting to sell tickets for the Christmas raffle. If anyone knows of a local business who 

would be willing to donate a prize, please leave it into the school office or get in touch by email  to 

pta.ballyholme@gmail.com 

Many thanks for your support as always, 

The PTA  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Principal: Mrs P Rothwell, B.Ed.Hons, PQH(NI) 

Tel: (028) 91270392    Fax: (028) 91270158 

e-mail: info@ballyholmeps.bangor.ni.sch.uk 

mailto:pta.ballyholme@gmail.com

